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November 26, 2020

Memorandum                                                                         
                                                                                                               



Dear Customer,
As we draw closer to the Christmas holiday period we would like to remind our valued customers that this is traditionally a challenging time when it comes to retrieving trolleys from sites to put into circulation for the continual supply of linen. 

What you can do to help: -
· Identify areas within your site where empty trolleys are held in excess of what is genuinely required.
· Decant bulk trolleys of linen as soon as is practicably convenient.

· Consolidate trolleys with small amounts of linen, enabling them to be returned.

Please set aside any empty trolleys that we are able to collect from your site and we will arrange to pick up as soon as possible.
We would appreciate if this effort could be sustained throughout the Christmas period, and continues moving forward; as this helps us, help you.   
If you have any questions or would like further assistance with this, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service team on 1300 477 546.
We appreciate your assistance! 
Kind regards, 

Customer Liaison Officers 

Linen Management Team  
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